JOHANSON
DIELECTRICS L

September 1, 2017
Dear Customer,
Subject: Production Discontinuance of 6R3S43X107MV4E + 160S43X226MV4E product.

Effective September 1st 2017, Johanson Dielectrics, Inc. is discontinuing the following part
numbers: 6R3S43X107MVA4E + 160S43X226MV4E. We are contacting you because you have
purchased one of these parts in the past 2 years.

Please contact Karin Ralston your Johanson Account Manager, at
kralston@johansondielectrics.com to work with you or your team directly on alternative
solutions.

Johanson Dielectrics Inc. appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to
your continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement
may cause, we are eager to supply your future product requirements with our world-class quality
product lines.

If you have technical questions regarding the discontinuance, please contact Jorge Varela,
Johanson Dielectrics Applications Engineer, at jvarela@johansondielectrcis.com . For all other
questions, please work through your normal sales channels.

Sincerely,

Scott Hortén
VP, Marketing
805-389-1166
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